
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

November 10, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 45 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, November 16| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Tom McHale, Volunteer      
  Servers:  Will & Tate Ratkovec 

  Lector:  Rich Bohac 
 Greeters:  Craig & Alex Saalfeld Samily 
  Cantor:  John Gill 
 

  Sunday,  November 17| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Fichtner, Jeff Spahr 
  Servers:  Dylan Hochstein, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Marilu Fichtner 
  Greeters:  4th degree K of C 
  Cantor:  Clare Bierbaum 
  

  Sunday, November 17| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Masek, Jeff Krenk 
  Servers:  Nolan Moore, Elijah Kinnamon 

  Lector:  Ellen Jirovsky 
  Greeters:  Tony Schaben, Bill Sleight 
  Cantor:   Hayley Miles 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   NOVEMBER 11 
7:00 AM: †KEN CAST/ BERNIE HAMLING 

8:10 AM: †BRADEN EWBANK/ GLENN & THERESA HAIN 

TUESDAY,  NOVEMBER 12 
7:00 AM :  †JIM ARNESON/ SCOTT WANETKA FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †ARLENE SEDLAK/ JOAN TEMPEL 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 
7:00 AM :   †SALLY MANZER/ SALLY MANZER MEMORIAL 
8:10 AM:: †DON SUHR/ FAMILY 
 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 14 
7:00 AM: †DEC MEMBERS OF MARTIN POLICKY FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †BONNIE RIHA/ GARY & BERNIE STAVA 
 

FRIDAY,   NOVEMBER 15 
7:00 AM: †SCOTT POLICKY/ RICHARD VANDERSLICE 
8:10 AM: †RICK & LORI ARDUSER/ KEITH WINTZ FAMILY 
 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 16 
8:00 AM: †RON VAVRA/ PAT VAVRA 
5:30 PM: †ELLEN SINGLETON/ PAUL SINGLETON 
 

SUNDAY,   NOVEMBER 17 
8:00 AM: FOR ALL PARISHIONERS 
10:00 AM :  †ADELINE GEIS/ KEN & SANDY SHAW 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time,  November 10, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 7399.00      E-tithing: $ 985.00                             

Other: $ 1459.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY:   
 

Stanley Benes, Son of Gerald & Julie Benes  
Trevor Day, Grandson of Val Makovicka 

Maxwell Dworak, Grandson of Val & Blanche Dworak 
Matthew Flyr, son of Mike & Brandi Flyr 

Aaron Jirovsky, Son of Carl & Ellen Jirovsky 
Ethan Koetter, Son of Ben & Tera Koetter 

Phil Lenz, Son-in-law of Ken & Mary Meyer 
Mark Makovicka, Son of Val Makovicka 

Dylan Nyhoff, grandson of Geraldine Irwin 
Gretchen Peetz, Daughter of Brad & Monique Peetz 

Jamie Policky, Grandson of Don & Kathy Policky 
Jonathon M. Policky/ grandson of Alice Policky 

Dylan Riha/ Grandson of Bill & Mary Riha 
Justin Rumery/ Grandson of Rita Rumery 

Turner Schaefer/ Grandson of Geo & Phyllis Schaefer 
Benjamin Smith, nephew of Mark & Lisa Peery 

Matthew Svoboda, son of Diane & the late Ed A Svoboda 
Christian Stolley/ Grandson of Jerry & Kathy Condon 

David Taylor/ Brother of Mary Henley 
Ben Wanetka/ Son of Scott & Camille Wanetka 

Cullen Wake/Nephew of Bryan & Tamara Kratochvil 
Michael Young/ son-in-law of Greg & Pam Walz 

 

If you have a name to add to this list, 
please call the office 402-643-3421 

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

NEXT SVDP SCHEDULED CHOIR DATE—

Sunday                                        
November 24th @ 10 a.m. Mass. 

Practice will begin @ 9 a.m. in 
music room. 

Dear Parishioners, 

      This Monday as we celebrate Veterans Day, we are grateful for all that 
have served in the military.  Their sacrificial gift for freedom and peace has not 
only been a blessing to us, but to people all over the world.  Let us pray for these 
great men and women.  Prayers for those who gave the ultimate gift of their very 
lives, and for all actively serving that the God may protect them from harm. 

      Let us also pray for all newly elected government officials.  The wisdom 
of God guides us to make good decisions and to govern with justice.  Our prayers 
for our government leaders are important and powerful, and it is our duty to help 
them with this spiritual gift. 

      It is not too soon to begin thinking about Advent, and preparation for 
the celebration of the birth of Jesus.  The season is a traditional time to increase 
our time in prayer and reflection.  God came down to earth for us to know His 
great love for us.  He comes down from heaven each day with the gift of His 
grace, the gift of sacramental life, and the abundant blessings that we too often 
take for granted.  A spiritual time of prayer and reflection will expand our minds 
and hearts to receive Him in these gifts.  There will be more coming to provide a 
list of resources that will help us make Advent a blessed preparation for the birth 
of our savior!  God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

NOVEMBER 

11  RCIA—7 pm 

14  Pub Theology—Bottle Rocket Brewer 

17 Baptism 

18 RCIA—7 pm 

18 K of C Meeting—7:30 pm 

22 Wedding Rehearsal 

23 Wedding—3pm 

24 Baptism Thank you for your gifts to the Bishop’s Appeal for 

Vocations.  Please contribute to 

help  educate our future priests.  

Your support will help us reach 

out assessed goal of $11,200   

Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations 
2024 

 

This Year’s Goal:  $11,200.00 

Total Pledges:  $ 4,561.00 

Thank you for your gifts  

MINISTRY OF MOM’S 

MOM’S MINISTRY WEEKLY PLAYGROUP 

8:45-10:45 AM 
 

Wednesday, 11/13 – Channing Stellato 

Friday, 11/22 – Susie Bogus 
 

Please call or text Anna Codr if you 
have any questions or need a hostess’ 
address. We would love to have you 

and your kid/s join us to play and chat! 

402-802-3905 

Tootsie Roll Drive 

The Knights of Columbus will conclude 
their annual Tootsie Roll Drive by selling 
Tootsie Rolls and accepting donations 
after Masses on the weekend of Novem-
ber 16-17. 

Proceeds from the fundraiser go to support programs & 
events which help people with intellectual disabilities in 
our area. 

CONFIRMATION PARENT MTG. THIS WEEK 

Parents who have children being confirmed this year are 
asked to come to a meeting, led by Msgr. Tucker, this 

Wednesday, November 13 at 7 p.m. This includes SVDP 
School and CCD Gr. 5 children. Please meet in the back 

pews of the church. 

St Vincent De Paul School would like to thank all Parishion-
ers who purchased tickets this year for our Firehawks Club 
Raffle. We could not support the school without your help. 
Listed below are the November Winners! Good luck to all 
who have yet to win. Maybe it will be your turn next 
month!  
$100 Beverly Owens  $50 Lee Ann Schaben 
$75 Christi TenBensel   $35 Bill and Pat Tomes  
$75 Bob Wortman   $35 Dean and Lisa Elkins  
$50 Geraldine Sleight   $35 Mike Flyr  
$50 Mary Jo Arneson   $35 Margaret Spatz 
                                  $35 Pamela Krenk  
Proceeds for the month of November are going to pay for 
the Formed.org subscription.  

Firehawk News 
Last Monday. Nov 4th, was a day of great graces. Directly after 
Mass, we prayed the Patriotic Rosary together as a school com-
munity for our country. Part of what I think makes the Patriotic 

Rosary so special is that we pray for each of the 50 states by 
name during each Hail Mary of all 5 decades of the Rosary. To 
involve the students in this beautiful offering of prayer, each 

student held one or two state flags and formed the shape of the 
Rosary together with some of the teachers. During the Hail 

Mary offered for their state, the student holding that state flag 
would raise it up high so all could see. After the Patriotic Rosary, 
we then honored our veterans with a playing of the Armed Forc-

es songs and recognizing them for their service. We also took 
names of veterans hung up on our display for veterans day. Rec-
ognizing those who have served our country always fills me with 

gratitude for the beautiful country we live in. What a grace it 
was to pray for our country and to recognize our veterans! I am 
sure that the Lord has heard our prayers and is pouring particu-
lar graces on American citizens because of our prayer. May our 

Lady, the Immaculate Conception, patroness of the Unites 
States, pray for us and bring us closer to her Son, Jesus!  

In the Hearts of Jesus and Mary,  

Ms. Maggie McDermott, Music Teacher 

Please keep the           

servicemen and 

women who are 

members of our   

parish family & our     

extended families in 

your prayers 

November 

11th 

http://www.formed.org

